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RCC to host Latino Family Night on Thursday 
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Rogue Community College is hosting a free Latino Family Night from 3-6 p.m. Thursday 
in the A Building of the Table Rock Campus, located at 7800 Pacific Ave. in White City. 

Guests of all ages are welcome to visit the campus, take a tour and learn about 

everything RCC offers. Spanish speakers from RCC will be present, and food and 
information will be available. 

Topics will include: 

• RCC admission and how to pay for college. 

• English classes for language learners. 

• RCC certificate programs offered in Spanish, including early childhood/elementary 

education and family support services, earning a GED, and basic life support and 
cardiopulmonary resuscitation provider. 

• A workshop on filling out federal and state student aid application forms. 

• Information on college financial help for students who don't qualify for federal aid. 

• Information about the Oregon Promise Grant and scholarship opportunities. 

For more information about Latino Family Night, contact Norma Pantoja at 541-956-
7013 or npantoja@roguecc.edu, or visit roguecc.edu/latinoservices.com. 

 


